
Saughall All Saints C of E Primary School 
Saughall Chester CH1 6EP 

Tel: 01244 455466 

  NEWSLETTER 11th JANUARY 2024 

More overleaf 

Friday 12th January - School club slips will be sent home 
w/c Monday 15th January - School run clubs start 
Wednesday 31st January - School Shop Year 1 to Year 6 
Friday 2nd February - Final payments for PGL due 
Friday 9th February - Final payments for Tattenhall due 
Friday 9th February - Individual School Photographs 
Thursday 15th February - Chinese New Year themed lunch - see details below 
Friday 16th February - School closes at 3.15pm for half term 
Monday 26th February - School reopens after half term 
Wednesday 28th February - PGL Information Evening 5pm 
Monday 4th March - Final payments for Conway due 
Thursday 7th March - World Book Day - details to follow 
Tuesday 12th March - Parents Evening - details to follow 
Thursday 14th March - Parents Evening - details to follow 
Wednesday 20th March - Tattenhall Information Evening 4.30pm 
Wednesday 20th March - 22nd March - PGL Year 4 Residential 
Thursday 28th March - School closes at 3.15pm for end of term 

We would like to wish you all a Happy New Year and hope you all had a restful break. 
 

Staff News 
Mrs Butterfield has left the school and our new Business Manager will be starting after February half term. 

School Shop 
Just to let you know that the school shop will be open on Wednesday 31st January.  If your child wishes to 
bring in some money then they do not need more than £2. The School shop will only be open for Year 1 to 
Year 6 on this occasion. 
Please note the school office are unable to take forgotten money to the classrooms so please make sure they 

Residential Visits    
Please can you ensure all residential visits are paid for via the online payments system or please send a 
cheque or cash to the school office. 
The Information evening for the Year 2 Tattenhall residential is Wednesday 20th March at 4.30pm in the 
school hall.      
The Information evening for the Year 4 PGL residential is Wednesday 26th February at 5.00pm in the 

 
Reminders 

Please do not park over or block residents driveways. We have received a number of complaints from local  
residents.  
School Uniform/Trainers 
Can you please ensure your child is wearing the correct uniform and school shoes, trainers are not allowed. 



 

Chinese New Year theme lunch - Year of the Dragon 
Thursday 15th February  

 
Chinese chicken curry served with rice 

Vegetable spring rolls (vegan) served with sweet chilli noodles 
Ham, cheese or tuna mayo sandwich 

All served with choice peas, sweetcorn or salad 
Plus prawn crackers 

 
Dragon biscuit 

Orange jelly with mandarin segments 
Yoghurt or Fresh Fruit 

 
Selection of Drinks 

 

Please make sure you make your child’s lunch choice 
via school spider parents survey by 1st February 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Local public libraries will be offering World Book Day fancy dress swaps from 1 February to 6 March.   
Costumes can be donated to Barnton, Blacon, Frodsham, Hope Farm, Lache, Little Sutton, Neston,       
Northwich, Sandiway and Wharton libraries during the duration of the scheme. Anyone can then see what is 
available and take what is needed for their child, no donation needed. 


